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January 10, 2017 
William Colvin 
BRAC Environmental Coordinator 
OACSIM - U.S. Army Fort Monmouth 
PO Box 148 
Oceanport, NJ 07757 

Re: December 2016 Letter Work Plan Addendum/or the FTMM-54 Area at FTMM-18 
Fort Monmouth 
Oceanport, Monmouth County 
PI 0000000032 

Dear Mr. Colvin, 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed review of 
the referenced submittal, received December 30, 2016, prepared by the Department of the 
Army's Office of Assistant Chief of Staff for Installation Management. Sampling for further 
delineation of naphthalene, as proposed in the submittal, is acceptable. 

Please contact this office if you have any questions. 

C: James Moore, USACE 
Rich Harrison, FMERA 
Joe Fallon, FMERA 
Joe Pearson, Calibre 

Sincerely, 

~✓-It~ 
Linda S. Range 
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